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VFW Post #762 2017-2018 Officers 

Rick Kuhn – Commander 

Mike McQuillan- Quartermaster/Adj. 

Dale Johnson  – Sr. Vice 

 Ron Freed – Jr. Vice 

Terry Richardson –Judge Adv. 

Jeff Hett – Chaplain 

Jerry Brokke - Post Surgeon 

 

House Committee         Trustees 

Jason Kaseman                      Ron Matthews  

Roger Peterson                      Woody Folstad 

Rod Johnson                          Dave Rice                                                            

 

 

  

 

Newsletter 

September 2018 

 
 

Wednesdays @ 7PM 
 

Auxiliary  2017-2018 Officers 

Laurie Asmus – President 

Barb Danielson – Sr. Vice 

Dan Jacobson – Jr. Vice 

Sara Wieck- Secretary/Treasurer 

Ruth Asmus – Chaplain 

Teresa Freed  - Guard 

Bryan Luer – Conductor 

      Trustees 

Robin Olsonr - 3year 

Sharlene Fischer – 2year 

Teresa Freed – 1year 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 2 HR Free Parking in 

the parking ramp 

behind the VFW and 

after 5 PM weekdays  

& all-day weekends 

 

 

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday  Thursday Friday  Saturday 

Happy 
Hour All 

Day 

Captain 
Morgan 

$3.25 

Domestic 
Pitchers 

$6.00 

Windsor 
$3.25 

 

Domestic 
Pounders & 

Bottles $3.00 
Teas $3.25 

 

Happy 
Hour  
11-5 

                                                   

Daily Drink Specials! All 

Bands play Friday & Saturday 

at the Fargo VFW from 9:30-

1:30 unless otherwise listed. 

Happy Hour M-F 11AM-1PM 

&4PM-7PM Bush Light 
Pounders Sun-Thurs..$2.50 

 

1947-2018   

US Air Force Birthday 

September 18th  
 

Paddle Wheel  

For Cash Saturdays 

 Noon – 2PM 

Starts Sept. 8 

 
  
 

Enjoy a Burger & 

Chips Saturdays  

Only $3 starts Sept. 8 

11AM – 2PM 

http://www.fargovfw.com/


From The Commander –Rick Kuhn … Veteranpestcontrol@gmail.com  
Can you believe summer is almost over and school is back in session? We had another 
great picnic to show our appreciation to the public. At our next meeting I have asked Nick, 
from the Fargo VFW Regional Center, to come to the Post meeting and give us an update 
on our benefits. If you have any questions or concerns regarding your benefits, that you deserve, this 
would be a great meeting to attend.  On Saturday, Sept 8, the Lisbon Veterans Home celebrates their 
125th Anniversary.  If we have enough people that want to go we can take our bus.  As always, let’s be 
constantly thinking about recruiting new and active members to join Post 762. A big thank you, to Tyler 
and the staff for organizing a celebration of life for one of our good patrons. Thank you all for what you 
do for Veterans and the community and let’s make it happen in 2018 for Post 762. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                    
 

 
 
 
                                                                     
                                                                                                                               
                                                                                                                                                                                                                          
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                       
                                                                                                                                                                     
                                                                                                                           
            
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

VFW Auxiliary. President- Laurie Asmus…. Fall is upon us and that just means that the Auxiliary 

 is in FULL SWING with all of our programs.   I will be walking in the Suicide Prevention Walk in  
HONOR AND IN MEMORY of ALL VETEANS so I hope some of you will be joining me on Sunday, 
September 9th and bringing in some donations! Our VFW & Auxiliary Annual Training was August 25th  
at the Chieftain in Carrington.  This was for ALL MEMBERS, not just officers so hopefully we had a good 
turnout! (I am writing this prior to the event.)  If we are going to keep our Auxiliary and Post going, we 
need all members’ support, not just the few that are officers!  Remember we are ALL in this 
together!! 
Please start to get your baking list in order for our ANNUAL VFW POST 762 AUXILIARY VETERAN’S 

DAY BAKE SALE Sunday, November 11, 2018 upstairs in the bar.  This is a major fundraiser for our 

Auxiliary so please consider baking or making a monetary donation to help us out so we can 

continue to help out the Veterans! Our next meeting will be Wednesday, September 19th at 6:00pm 

UPSTAIRS as we know it’s a hardship for some members to do the stairs and we don’t want anyone 

getting hurt. Department Bingo at the VA Hospital is Monday, September 10th at 7:00pm.  Come join us. 

Please call me at 701-261-9793 if you have any questions; call Sara at 701-793-2148 if you need cancer 

papers; and if there is an Auxiliary Member that passes away, call Barb at 701-238-7640.  Sara & Barb’s 

numbers are ONLY FOR AUXILIARY MEMBERS 

 
 

 

 

 

Hi everyone, stop in and let us pour you a cold one!!! School is back in session and 
things are getting busier around the club. Lunch w/ the legends event is down at the 
VFW club Sept. 8th call 261-2049 for tickets. We also want to recognize National 
POW/MIA day Sept 21st. On Sept 8th we are starting our Cash Raffle and burger baskets 
for $3.00 every Saturday come down and enjoy the fun. Your Club Manger Tyler Olson 

 

POW/MIA Balloon release 

after the ceremony 

 

 

National POW/MIA Recognition Day will be 

observed on Friday, Sept. 21, 2018 @ 6 PM. 
This annual event honors prisoners of war and our 
missing and their families, and highlights the 
government's commitment to account for them.  

 

mailto:Veteranpestcontrol@gmail.com

